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Press Release 09: The 8th Memorial Antonio Vendemini is cancelled 
 
On 12 November it was announced that the 3rd Hungarian Betonplasztika Open was exchanged 
with the Danish Masters Classic in the European Bowling Tour 2006. 
 
Unfortunately and regrettable we have to announce yet another cancellation, since the organ-
izer of the 8th Memorial Antonio Vendemini has decided to cancel the tournament, originally 
scheduled for Oltremare Bowling in Naples 2-7 May 2006 as stop 09 in the EBT 2006. 
 
It is indeed not acceptable with these cancellations and it is a matter which generally will be 
discussed by the ETBF Presidium later on. Right now we have to notice this second cancellation 
as a fact, followed by the necessary actions. 
 
Since also this tournament is cancelled before the beginning of the EBT 2006, all ETBF member 
federations are invited to apply for a tournament in their jurisdiction to be adopted in the EBT 
2006 as an alternate to the 8th Memorial Antonio Vendemini. 
 
As in the previous situation earlier this year, only one alternate tournament will be adopted in 
the EBT 2006. The selection of this one tournament will be based on the content of the incom-
ing applications. 
 
The deadline for the application period is Friday 9 December, where after another press release 
will be issued including the outcome of the application period. 
 
 
Kim Thorsgaard Jensen 
EBT Director 


